
Dear Mr. Rozzelle, 
 
On behalf of the North Carolina Source Water Collaborative, I am pleased to 
inform you that your project, Protection of Charlotte-Mecklenburg’s Drinking 
Water Source, has been chosen to receive a Surface Water Implementation, 
Source Water Protection Award for 2017.   
 
Awards will be presented at the Water Resources Research Institute (WRRI) 
Annual Conference on March 15-16, 2017 in Raleigh.  You do not have to be 
present to receive your award.  If you would like to be present to receive your 
award, you will need to register for the conference.  The Source Water 
Collaborative does not provide funds to cover the cost of registration for award 
winners.   
 
If you would like a nominee name or project name printed on the certificate 
and trophy that is different than the names on your nomination form, please 
contact me with that information by February 15, 2016. The nominee name we 
have on file is Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services & the Town of 
Huntersville, N.C. and the project name on file is Protection of Charlotte-
Mecklenburg’s Drinking Water Source.  In addition, please let me know if you 
or a representative plan to attend the luncheon.  We may also ask you for 
additional photos and updated information about your project for purposes of 
the awards presentation.  It is likely that the Collaborative will include your 
project in a press release after the awards ceremony has taken place.   
 
Congratulations! And thank you for your efforts to protect North Carolina’s 
drinking water! 
 
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Sadosky 
on behalf of The NC Source Water Collaborative 
www.ncswc.org 

 
 
Rebecca Sadosky, Ph.D. 
N.C. Drinking Water Protection Program Coordinator and Emergency/Security Contact 
N.C. Division of Water Resource 
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality 
 
Phone: (919) 707-9096 
FAX:   (919) 715-4374 

https://wrri.ncsu.edu/wrri-events/annual-conference/
https://wrri.ncsu.edu/wrri-events/annual-conference/
https://commerce.cashnet.com/cashneti/selfserve/EditItem.aspx?PC=WRRI-YRCONF&ItemCount=1
http://www.ncswc.org/


Rebecca.Sadosky@ncdenr.gov 
 
1634 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1634 
 

 
 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the 
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
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